Minutes for 8/19/2008 Recreation meeting

Attendance- Present: Eric Reitler, Alfred George, Corey Earhart, Dennis Grove, Tim Davis, John Lythgoe. Excused: Al Pagano.

Meeting opened at 7:00 p.m.

Welcomed new member Cory Earhart.

Minutes were approved from last month and Dennis asked if the supervisors wanted ETJ to take the new garbage cans into the building for the winter. The supervisors said that was a good idea.

The tournament at Mitchell Park was a great success. Thanks to the supervisors for the mowing.

The grant is in the stage of waiting on the architect drawings and other paperwork.

Al Pagano and the boy scouts are to put the fence crown on Leidy Park on 8/20/2008. AYSO is using the upper field and the midget football is using the lower field. The old equipment shed will be dismantled. The good equipment will be placed in the concession stand and the not useable equipment will be sold at the yard sale.

Dennis would like use to look at foaming the posts at Leidy and get prices.

Veterans park DCED grant waiting on reimbursement.

The youth fair that was at Mitchell is to be moved to Veterans Park.

A lengthy discussion with the supervisors ended with the decision to look at eliminating some of the less patronized events and needing more of a presence of Recreation members at the events we recommend.

Respectively submitted,

Eric Reitler